
Sermon Notes  

 

Prayer at 9:00am Sunday School at 9:30am Service at 10:45am 

October 7th, 2018 
 

The Graciousness of Love | 1 Corinthians 13:5 
 

Next Week: 1 Corinthians 13:6 
 

 



New to GraceLife? 

Thank you for joining us today, we are glad you came! We have nursery pro-

grams available during the service for children aged 2 months to 3 years old in 

the Sunday School area (down the hall on left side of the foyer). 
 

If this is your first time here, please fill out a guest registration card available at 

the Welcome Desk. We have a gift for you. 
 

At our Welcome Desk you can find . . . 

 Membership booklets and applications 

 Locations and times of our mid-week Bible Studies 

 Sign-up Sheets for various ministries and opportunities 
 

Today 

Membership Class | 1:30pm  

 

Announcements 

Christmas in October — Encourage our missionaries and friends! Write a 

Christmas card, which are available in the foyer, to our extended church family 

including Kai, the Ransoms, the Bai’s and the Wilson’s. Cards will be available 

today and next Sunday. 
 

Nursery — Come serve in the nursery! We are in need of a few more people to 

serve in the nursery during Sunday School and in the toddler room during the 

main service. Talk to Jane Bolk for more information:  

nurserycoordinator@gracelife.ca. 
 

New Flower Beds — In respect of our facility and newly planted trees and 

shrubs, we would like to ask everyone’s help to keep the children from playing in 

the flower beds. 

Reformation Day — is approaching! Come to GraceLife on October 31 at 6pm. 

This year’s focus is on the reformer William Tyndale. We will have some games, 

fun, fellowship, entertainment, quizzing, candy and prizes. 

As the celebration draws near at GraceLife Church, we have added a chance for 

your children to get involved. We are encouraging your children of any age to 

prepare a History Fair style display board of any character, event, or topic related 

to the Reformation. We would love to have several displays to view that evening, 

and prizes will be awarded. Please email tederoff@shaw.ca by October 15th if 

your family plans to submit a display(s). 

The evening will begin at 6 pm sharp! The event will run to 9 pm. We would re-

quest that you bring a snack for your family and to share. 
 

Thank You — We would like to thank the people of Grace Life for all their over-

whelming help during the trial that we went through over the last few months. We 

are very thankful to all those who took the time to visit Fenna in the hospital. We 

want to thank those who came to our home during this time to clean our house 

and take care of our children, and those who provided meals. We appreciate all 

your prayers and encouragement. We couldn't have gone through this without 

your help. Indeed, we see in your service and kindness the love of God towards 

us. May God bless you richly for all your kindness towards us. Love in Christ, 

Brad and Fenna Bredenhof 
 

 

Scripture Memory Work | Genesis 1:4-8 


